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OCTOBER 16, 1975 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

At 3: 15 p. m., Thursday, October 16, if the weather is favorable, 

the President plans to greet approximately 2,000 members of the 

World Peace Through Law Conference in the Rose Garden. The 

President will have informal remarks. We do not anticipate an 

advance text. The event will be open to full press coverage, with 

the President's remarks piped into the mult in the Pres s Room. 

If the weather is unfavorable at 3: 15 p. m., the event will be canceled. 


NOTE FOR CAMERAS: 	 Because of the crowd, the press platforms 
will be set up at the rear of the Rose Garden 
with about a sixty foot throw to the podium 
from where the President will be speaking. 
For those who wish, photographers with hand-held cameras 
can pre-position on the roof of the West Wing. 
Please contact Bill Roberts if you want the 
roof photo. 
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